
From: Apon, Daniel C. (Fed)
To: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed); Perlner, Ray A. (Fed); Moody, Dustin (Fed); Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed)
Subject: NYU hardware dudes
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:20:53 PM

I think it is worth our while to get back in touch, briefly, with the guys working
at https://wp.nyu.edu/hipqccheck/

They appear to be the furthest along, of all of our options, and I want them to know that we
are supporting their effort

Any ideas on how best to contact/encourage/help them?

--Daniel
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